Beware of Fake Job Offer

It has come to our notice in the recent past that certain agencies / companies / individuals have been
making job offers on behalf of Punj Lloyd Limited on commission basis.

Kindly note that Punj Lloyd Limited does not send out job offers from free internet email services like
Gmail, Rediffmail, Yahoo mail, Hotmail etc. We have also not authorized anyone to represent the
company on commission basis for job at Punj Lloyd Limited. Although we do sometimes use
professional recruiting firms to search for candidates, offers are always made directly by Punj Lloyd
Limited and never by third parties. Punj Lloyd Limited will therefore not be responsible to anyone
acting on an employment offer not directly made by Punj Lloyd Limited.

Punj Lloyd Limited reserves the right to take legal action, including criminal action, against such
persons who pose as representatives of the company for securing jobs with the company. Please bring
to our notice any instances of unauthorized job offers by mailing to us at info@punjlloyd.com.
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